
URGENT NOTICE  
WATER SHORTAGE IN NKOWANKOWA & SURROUNDING AREAS  
 
Please note that there is a shortage of water today (Thursday, 7 January 2020) in Nkowankowa 
and neighbouring villages(Dan, Mariveni, Muhlava, Sasekani, Khopo, Rita, Khujwana, 
Mokgoloboto, Dan Ext 2) since the water treatment plant was struck by a lightning.  
Eskom is attending to the matter. As soon as the matter is resolved the plant will be restarted, 
however it will take sometime for water to fill up the reticulation system. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
Issued by the Greater Tzaneen Municipality 
 


